
Generating 
Change  

There are three ways you can help raise funds for utility assistance for low income families in 
the Marquette area: 

1. Round up -  With this option, we will round up your monthly utility bill to the next whole dollar. 

2. Add a dollar amount- With this option, you can elect to add a specific dollar amount to your 

bill each month. 

3. One time donation -  You can also make a one-time donation to the program. This will not 

show on your monthly utility bill. 

The total amount contributed for the year will be included on your January statement. You can use 

this statement for your tax reporting purposes. 

     Name ___________________________________ 

     Address __________________________________ 

     BLP Account Number ________________________ 

Round up to the nearest dollar 

  Add a dollar amount (circle one or write in) $1.00  $3.00  $5.00  Other_______ 

      Signature __________________________________________________________ 

  One time donation (include payment) $___________ 

 We know that a few pennies can have a powerfully positive impact on our community. The 

Generating Change Program is a convenient and painless way for Marquette Board of Light & 

Power customers to help needy families in our community. Participants can agree to round up their 

utility bill to the next highest dollar each month, with the extra change going to provide one-time 

utility assistance to customers who can’t make their utility bill payments during the winter months. 

The Generating Change Program is administered by the Salvation Army of Marquette County, which 

screens applicants and determines the level of support for each. All proceeds will stay within the 

Marquette Board of Light & Power community.  

For more information, visit our website www.mblp.org or call our billing office at 906-228-0311. 
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